
     

  
4th Quarter Dates at THE Heritage 

May 15th- Orchestra Concert 6:30pm @ Darby 

May 16th- Band Concert 6:30pm 

May 18th- Choir Concert 6:30pm 

May 18th and 19th- iPad Turn in 

May 24th- 8th Grade Pool Party/7th Grade Activity and Film Fest 

May 26th- Talent Show and Last Day of School 

ART NEWS 
The HMS Art Dept is excited to announce the Hilliard Education Foundation will 
be funding a new public artwork to be created in the courtyard next year.  The 
project, called "the Global Garden," will feature ceramic flowers from around the 
world made by HMS students.  We're very excited about this opportunity!  Thanks 
HEF! 

Athletic Information 
http://www.hilliardschools.org/hms/athletics/ 
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PTO Information 
The PTO would like to thank everyone who helped in any way with teacher 
appreciation week.  The events were a huge success and they wouldn’t have 
been without all your support and help. It is great to have such huge support in 
honoring our great staff here at THE Heritage 

2017 Academic Signings 
We are proud to recognize 268 students from the 2017 graduating class who took 
part in this year’s academic signing. You can find out on our web page just how 
many millions of dollars our students have been offered in scholarships this year. 

SACC Enrollment Open 
Registration for School Aged Child Care for grades K-6 is now open for the 2017-
2018 school year. There are more details on the SACC webpage.  We do have a 
few schools registering by lottery, and the rest will begin taking applications as 
normal. 

Parent One2One Survey 
We would like for our parents and guardians to take a short survey regarding our 
One2One program.  Your input is essential as we plan for next year and our use 
of technology in the classroom.  You can access the survey here. 

Columbus Public Library Summer Reading Program 
Help your child be a better reader. Sign them up for Columbus Metropolitan 
Library’s Summer Reading Club online or at any CML location beginning 
Saturday, June 3. Visit the Library’s web page for more information. 

Summer Enrichment Programs 
Looking for a fun summer camp for your student still?  We hope you will consider 
the Hilliard Schools Summer Enrichment camp!  You can see the full list of 
classes, dates and times here.  There are a variety of classes being offered in the 
areas of science, foreign language, technology, physical education, games, and 
more! 

Summer School 
Summer School is offered to Hilliard students as well as students from other 
districts. If you are planning to send your child to summer school, the enrollment 
period is underway. All the information is now online. 
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IMPORTANT DATES: 

Board of Education Work Session – May 15, 6pm at Central Office 

Preschool Last Day – May 19 

Darby High School Graduation – May 24 

Bradley High School Graduation – May 25 

Davidson High School Graduation – May 26 

Last Day of School for K-12 – May 26 

First Day of 2017/18 School Year – August 21 
 


